
 

 

 

 

 

 

03/07/2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This is to certify that Mr. Rishi Raj has been a valued member of Incheon KIA since March 2024, where he has 

held the position of Experienced Motor Consultant to date. 

This certificate is issued in acknowledgement of Mr. Rishi's decision to pursue further studies. The official 

experience certificate will be provided upon request, following his resignation effective after July 13th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thanking You 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 FOR INCHEON MOTORS PVT LTD 

 AUTHORISED SIGNATURE  

            Movement that inspires 

     

INCHEON MOTORSPRIVATE LIMITED 
3037 B, 3037 B1, NH 66 Bypass, Nr. Mayilalath Temple, Edapally PO, Ernakulam – 682024 
T: +91 8111 879 111E: enquiry@incheon.com 
CIN: U50300KL2018PTC054256 
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